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CA-NP-245
Requests for Information NP 2025 Capital Budget Application

Q. (Reference PUB-NP-039b)
It is stated “As a result of the condition assessment, the Company has
determined that replacement of the facility can no longer be deferred.
However, Newfoundland Power has not concluded that the building
constitutes an imminent or immediate risk or danger to the health or safety of
employees.” Did the condition assessment determine that there is no
imminent risk or danger to employees in 2024 and 2025, but there will be in
20262

A. See the response to Request for Information PUB-NP-050.
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